
Dear 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information for a copy of the most recent Asbestos 

Survey/Register for Intake Farm Primary School. 
 

I am now able to provide the current Asbestos Inspection Report dated 4th July 2019 

 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in which 

your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference 
NCC-038414-19 and we will be happy to review your request 

 
With kind regards 

 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 
Nottinghamshire County Council 


